
Louis Bellson jazz 
at UNLV 

Drummer Louis Bell- 
son teams up with the 
20-member UNLV Jazz 
Ensemble for the group’s 
annual spring concert 
8 p.m. March 26 in the 
campus Judy Bayley 
Theater. Admission is 
$3. 

Bellson, who first ap- 
peared with the ensem- 

ble some 12 years ago, 
has since appeared with 
the group on several 
occasions. 

Internationally re- 

nowned for his drum- 
ming virtuosity, Bell- 
son will perform sev- 

eral works with the en- 

semble and will perform 
solo segments as well. 

The spring jazz con- 

cert will be dedicated 
to those members of 
the ensemble who will 
graduate and leave the 
group this spring. 

According to director 
Frank Gagliardi, near- 

ly half of the student 
musicians are slated to 
graduate. 

In addition, the Jazz 
Ensemble will debut 
original compositions 
by Scott Tibbs. 

JACOB — 

and declining federal 

support for public edu- 
cation? 

A tax credit that gives 
parents of children in 

private schools a bigger 
subsidy than federal 

per-pupil payments to 

public school systems is 
indefensible from any 
standpoint. 

It is especially unfair 
since federal aid to 
schools with large num- 

bers of disadvantaged 
children have been cut 

drastically. These com- 

pensatory education 

programs have been 
credited with the recent 

rise of black perfor- 
mance on standardized 
tests, and amount to an 

important investment in 
our nation s future. 

Tuition tax credits 
would also be a power- 
ful symbolic declaration 
of no-confidence in the 

system of public educa- 
tion that would severely 
weaken one of the few 
American institutions 
that bind us together. 

They would favor pri- 
vate advantage over 

public gain, encourag- 
ing the selfishness and 
lack of caring that al- 

ready is a serious na- 

tional flaw. 
Nor would such 

credits solve any per- 
ceived problem. If pub- 
lic education isn’t as 

good as it should be the 
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problem won’t be solved 

by making private 
schools more attractive 
but by making public 
schools better. 

The real issue in edu- 

cation should be to 
ensure that the children 
of the poor get quality 
education that prepares 
them for the demanding 
world in which they 

must function as inde- 
pendent, responsible 
citizens. 

Tuition tax credits are 
a diversion that will not 
further that goal. 
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THIS WEEK’S 

Fresh 
GROUND 
SAUSAGE 
$1.89 ib. 

Party 

CHICKEN WINGS 
5 Ib. pkg. $3.95 

BEEF LIVER 

59$ ib. 

GROUND BEEF 

$1.39 ib. 

PORK LIVER 

390 lb. 

R r POLA 
SUNKIST ORANGE 
MUG ROOT BEER 
12 oz. can $1.99 6 pak 

SLAB 

BACON 

$1.98 ib. 

Svenhard’s 

SNACK 
ROLLS 
1% oz. pkg. 

49$ 

Nabisco 

PREMIUM 
SALTINE 

CRACKERS 
16 oz. pkg. 

$1.29 

Laura 
Scudder’s 

Twin Pak 
POTATO 
CHIPS 

990 

Dolly Madison 

FRUIT 
PIES 

41/2 oz. pkg. 

390 

Milwaukee 

BEST 
BEER 

$1.69 
6 pak 


